
 
Dear Ms. Debra Howland - Executive Director, 

Our state’s economic recovery from the pandemic downturn needs to avoid an increase in electricity 

and gas costs. 

New Hampshire should not add costs to our Resident's electric bills until we have a better idea about 

how the pandemic downturn will affect us all. 

Preserving jobs should come first, and protecting the pocketbooks of people who have lost a job due 

to no fault of their own. 

 

As a resident of New Hamshire, I am asking that the Public Utilities Commission temporarily 

suspend the proposed increase in the taxes (systems benefits charge) that fund energy efficiency. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Carol 
 

Carol Bostic 

603-944-2398 

support@carolbostic.com 
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